From: Kerry Brosnihan

Sent: Saturday, October 2, 2021 3:58 PM

To: HPD ICRC Commissioners

Subject: Protect the Lake Travis Community

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Dear Commissioners,

I am writing out of concern for the proposed redistricting map and the division of the Lake Travis community between HD48 and HD19. Lakeway, the Hills, Bee Cave, Hudson Bend and Spicewood are intrinsically tied together as a local economy - we are part of the same school district, and we are all part of the same geographic area. We are a community.

For some reason, the commission has made the decision to draw a line through our community and push Lakeway, The Hills, and Spicewood in with a more rural area that does not share the same economic interests as our suburban community. I'm writing to ask that you please preserve our Lake Travis community and keep the district together by including Lakeway, the Hills, and Spicewood in the new HD48 for the Texas Legislature.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Kerry Brosnihan

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.